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Year 10 Geography 
Fieldwork at Easedale Beck 

Our Year 10 students recently embarked on their 
geography fieldwork to measure changes along 
Easedale Beck in Grasmere. Despite the challenging 
weather, they demonstrated remarkable resilience 
Well done to all involved!

Today, we rewarded the students who have 
shown outstanding commitment to The Derby 
Diploma Sports Enrichment programme with an 
exciting afternoon of climbing, ultimate frisbee, 
touch rugby, and football. A special thank you 
to @StuartIgoe1 and Alternative Adventure for 
making this event possible. Our students are truly 
inspired to make a difference!

Celebrating Commitment 
to Sports Enrichment 

Year 9 Geography 
Adventure 

Year 9 students had a very enjoyable, albeit tiring, 
day exploring Janet’s Foss, Gordale Scar, and 
Malham Cove. They learned about rivers and 
limestone pavements, gaining hands-on experience 
in these stunning natural environments.
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A Heartfelt Thanks to 
Thomasson School
 
A huge thank you to the students and staff at @
thomassonschool for making us feel so welcome 
today. Our students had an amazing time 
practising their BSL and are excited to invite you to 
@derbyhighbury soon. 
 
We are incredibly proud of our BSL @DofE 
volunteers, both staff and students, who have 
worked tirelessly to make this project possible.

U15 Cricket Team Faces 
Defeat 
Our U15 side faced a defeat last night against 
Cardinal Langley, bringing the cricket mini-series to 
a tie. The decider will take place with the U13s next 
week. Watch this space for updates… 

We are incredibly proud to have attended the 
Pearson @TeachingAwards silver award winners’ 
afternoon tea today. It was a delightful experience 
to spend time with the sponsors of The Making a 
Difference Secondary School of The Year Award, 
@stepintoteach.

Celebrating Excellence 
at the Pearson Teaching 
Awards

First round of auditions for Addams 
Family got underway today - the 
students were so excited to start and 
they were all so good! More on Friday!! 



A Spectacular Evening at 
the Annual Garden Party 

We had an amazing time at this year’s annual 
Garden Party, where we proudly showcased 
the incredible talents of our students. The event 
featured performances from our Band, Choir, 
Dancers, Musicals Club, and solo singers, all of whom 
impressed the audience with their outstanding skills. 
 
We are immensely proud of our talented students. A 
heartfelt thank you to everyone for their tremendous 
support, making this year’s Garden Party a fantastic 
evening to remember. 
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